Dear Bryan Fry,
 

Thank you for your recent submission to Brevity. We're very interested in "Hill Street Blues" and we were wondering if you'd consider either cutting the first paragraph, or perhaps moving it down?  The second paragraph works better, we think, as an opening one.

 

Overall, the work is strong and we'd very much like to see this piece in Brevity, if you're amenable to the one revision we've suggested.  

 

Let us know soon.  Thanks, Bryan, and good luck with your writing.

 

Best,

 

Rachael Peckham

Managing Editor

